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Breed survey from abroad - Informations for the national club 
 

Ladies and Gentlemen:  
Please be informed that time and time again, and very much to our regret, the processing of breed sur-
vey documents from abroad is delayed because the documents provided are not complete and thus 
entail correspondence which otherwise could have been avoided.  
In order to facilitate the administrative handling of breed surveys from abroad we shall proceed as fol-
lows from now on:  

1. The complete documents shall be passed on to the SV by the national club where the breed 
survey took place. We will then assume that the documents presented were verified by the host-
ing club and will consider the official presentation by the club as a confirmation of the examina-
tions and breed shows from the respective countries.  

2. In order to ensure a trouble-free process the following complete documents shall be submitted 
for each participating dog: 
 
- Original Pedigree 
- Companion Dog Test (BH) 
- IPO1 respectively IGP1 examination 
- Recognized stud-rating (youth class, young dog class, working dog class)  

Verifications of a stud-rating in the „open classes“ (older than 24 months without trial certifi-
cate) shall only be recognized by the SV if obtained under an SV judge. CACIB shows host-
ed abroad in terms of the intermediate classes shall not be recognized for breed surveys.  

- Recognized HD diagnosis respectively stamp on the pedigree 
- Recognized ED diagnosis respectively stamp on the pedigree 
 
Please kindly understand that we will have to return the entire documents for breed surveys for 
all dogs involved to the hosting club in case that the papers provided turn out to be incomplete.  

3. Documents that we receive from third parties shall immediately be returned to the club in charge 
without prior verification.  

In the interest of a smooth and timely processing of breed survey documents we would like to thank 
you in advance for your kind attention and for your support in terms of the above mentioned items.  
Thank you very much for understanding. In case of doubt please contact us at any time.  

Best regards 
SV-Hauptgeschäftsstelle 


